Dear co-owners
The opening of the swimming pool will be effective on 20 June 2020 from 9 am,
regrettably, with the health restrictions due to Covid19
Here are the last measures that must be applied, they will be listed on the 2 accesses.
In our case, it's not allowed:
- to take out the sun loungers
- to bring all accessories (chairs, mattresses, balls ......... )
You'll have to:
- Limit your attendance time in order to reduce the number of persons
- Observe distances for towel placement
- Reserve the swimming pool for swimming and bathing .
N.B.: the access to the sanitary facilities will be closed.

We have all been confronted with strict rules during containment, let's continue to apply
them for the well being of everyone.

This year ... is an exceptional year, so let's be careful.

All these measures may be revised over time in the light of changes in the current situation
and prefectoral decrees.



